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August 12th 2020 
 

 

 
NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS WITH PAYMENT FACILITY  

 
     

New financial procedures  
 
 

 
Valued Customer, 
 

The finance department informs you of the implementation of new financial procedures. Please 

note that on August 26th 2020, all payments not made on time, i.e. on Tuesday at the latest, the 

corresponding client accounts will be automatically suspended on Wednesday morning.  

 

All customers having settled their payments after the due date, their accounts will be unblocked 

according to the following schedule:  

 11 a.m 

 1 p.m  

 3 p.m  

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:   

T: +253 21 317 317  

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 

 
 
 
 


